
A Solution is necessary for Transportation  

A system should be created throughout this state so citizens with 
Human Service needs are able to get to places easily. I realize 
things are difficult with the current economy but this can be done.  I 
certainly hope everything is looked at and to not spend money 
where it’s not needed. 

What should be looked at are NEEDS and WANTS, to determine 
what is necessary.  Something cost-effective is the best action to 
take and believe this can be done by asking Minnesotans this 
question. 

An item that should be looked at is a Rail operation from Mankato 
to Shakopee that uses U.S. Highway 169 as a guide. From large 
cities across the state to have rail lines to the metro area.  This 
would decrease the use of fuel and be safer for travelers. 

Use the ADA Transition Plan and follow the 7 areas the agency is 
looking at to make it feasible for everyone. The best thing is to look 
at Policies now and will benefit people in the future. 
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